
  Technical Cell of the Institute 
 

 

Seeking professional queries from members 

 

14th August 2018 

Dear Professional Colleagues, 

We are happy to inform you that the Institute has reconstituted the Technical Cell for the 

year 2018-19 to be headed by CMA (Dr) Dhananjay V Joshi, Former President of the 

Institute. The cell consists of eminent professionals from across the Country. The Technical 

Cell is committed to take initiatives for the capacity building of the members and other 

stakeholders. 

The Technical Cell in its first meeting held on 13th and 14th August 2018 at New Delhi has 

decided to give proper emphasis on providing assistance to the industry and the members 

of the Institute in resolving their queries relating to Maintenance of Cost Records, Cost 

Accounting Standards, Standards on Cost Auditing, Cost Audit and Companies (Cost Records 

and Audit) Rules, 2014 (as amended from time to time).  

Members are encouraged to send their queries to the Technical Cell through email on the 

following email id and the same shall be responded to by the Technical Cell in due course. 

Members are requested to keep their queries limited to the above mentioned areas only. 

Email id: technicalcell@icmai.in 

We are looking forward to your continued cooperation to the technical activities of the 

Institute. 

With warm regards, 

 

CMA Tarun Kumar 
Joint Director and Secretary, Technical Cell 
The Institute of Cost Accountants of India 
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